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To:  Mayor and City Council Members 

  Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Shane McDaniel, Chief Information Officer 

 

Subject: Resolution authorizing the City Manager to execute purchase orders for Seguin PD 

parking lot renovation access control and video surveillance totaling $69,065.86 

 

Date:  September 5, 2023 

 

 

Staff is requesting authorization to proceed with purchasing the technology hardware and professional 

services for the PD parking lot renovation effort. This will consist of the access control tech, video 

surveillance tech, and installation services for both the primary and remote PD parking lots. Video 

surveillance will be $19,941.79 for both parking lots. Access control will be $35,227.86 for the main 

parking lot and $13,896,21 for the remote lot, totaling $69,065.86 to complete the effort. 

 

If approved, these enhancements will allow for greater safety of PD/911 personnel as they enter, exit, 

and work around the facility. This technology will also serve to protect personnel and city owned assets 

behind the perimeter and allow for maximum efficiency for exiting the facility in the event of an 

emergency. 

 

Staff recommends approval and is available to answer any questions at your convenience. 

 


